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The Michigan Rush is extremely excited to announce that it has
been selected to join the new MSYSA Directors Academy! 

The Directors Academy presents a tremendous opportunity that only a select number of clubs in
the entire state will have the privilege of participating in. The Michigan Rush is excited to be one of
these select clubs and looks forward to the competitive benefits that participation will certainly bring
to the club and its membership.

 

 

Please click HERE to read the full Michigan Rush news release and to learn more about the new
Directors Academy!
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